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Concluding Statements
The excitement is building as we draw closer to the March 15th deadline.

Many people have already responded positively to the 9 Steps” project In 
order for it to be a success we need the support of all grads. For those of you 
who have not yet received a package in the mail, drop by our office in the jhe Montgomery Street entrance gates: last year's Grad 
SUB (we’re at the bottom of the stairs to the Social Club, the ex-orientation Q|ass project 
office) and pick up your donation card. GET TOGETHER AND TAKE 

THE FIRST STEP!!!
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The deadline for reserving your brick in time to have it inscribed is 

MARCH 15,1991.
Save yourself 43 cents! Take your gift to the Office of Development, 

Room 105, Alumni Memorial Building or just drop itinto any Campus Mail 
box. These are located in the SUB, the Post Office in the basement of the 
Old Arts Building, or leave the envelope with any faculty or 
departmental secretary - just ask them to please drop your 
envelope in Campus Mail addressed to : Class of 1991, c/o 

Office of Development, University of New Brunswick,
P.O. Box 4400, Fredericton, NB, E3B 5A3
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